
The Independent Living Centre, 
St. George’s Road, Semington, BA14 6JQ 

 
Registered charity number 10000659 

  
Good news for clients living in Bath and North East Somerset 

 
In February 2024 we shared the disappointing news that from April 2024 we would no 
longer be receiving funding from BaNES Council to help clients living in Bath and North 
East Somerset, as they are developing the Community Equipment Service, the Minor  
Adaptations Service and the Community Wellbeing Hub to support independence for 
residents of these areas.   

 

There’s nothing quite like the Independent Living Centre though, and we’ve still been 
getting plenty of calls from clients and professionals from BaNES looking for help and 
support. Fortunately, the Quartet Community Foundation has come to the rescue, 
awarding us a grant from the Tredwin & Pennington Family Fund to continue to see 
BaNES clients for another year. We are incredibly grateful to them for this - we are a 
small organisation who make a big difference, and we couldn't do it without this kind of 
support. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We can start adding clients from BaNES to our waiting list immediately, so email us at 

ILCSemington@gmail.com or phone 01380 871007 to find out how we can help.  


